
Town of Tompkins Planning Board Meeting 

Thursday February 9, 2012 

 

 

The February Planning Board Meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Paul Bartholomew 

at 7:05 PM. 

Present were: Paul Bartholomew, Russell Thurston, Sebastian D’Agai, and Kristin Janke-

Schneider for Delaware County Planning Department. 

The following business came before the board: 

Lisa and Tim Lobdell from 19 Old Bridge Street Spur, Hancock, NY came to the board for more 

information regarding a boundary line adjustment in order to purchase 3.03 acres from Ron 

Consolazio on Monastery Rd. Hancock, NY. They were given a step by step list of items they 

would need to send to Chairman James Fox. The items would need to be received ahead of time, 

so that a public hearing could be scheduled for the March 8
th

 planning board meeting. 

A motion was made by Sebastian D’Agati to classify the sub-division as a BLA. It was seconded 

by Russsell Thurston.  The motion passed. 

The minutes for the January meeting were approved. A motion was made by Sebastian D’Agati 

and seconded by Russell Thurston.  The motion passed.  

Meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM 

 

Submitted by  

Paul Bartholomew 


